February 2018 Newsletter

Town Council Meetings take place the first Tuesday of each month at 7:30pm in the Town Hall Meeting Room.



Greenwood Town Elections – The Municipal Elections for the Town of Greenwood were held on Saturday, January 20, 2018, from 1:00 pm to 7:00 pm. The three (3) winners were Willard Russell, Donald Torbert and Norman Reed. The Town of Greenwood would like to thank everyone who voted.

Cash Payments – Cash payments for taxes, water, sewer, and trash bills MUST be made in Greenwood Town Hall. Please do not place cash payments in our outside drop box. Money orders and check payments may be placed in the outside drop box for payments to the Town.

Town Services Emergency – If you have a Town Services (water and sewer) Emergency and it is NOT during office hours (Monday-Friday, 8am-5pm) please call the emergency line 302-260-2741. If it is during normal business hours or is a non-emergency you can still call Town Hall at 302-349-4534 to get assistance. This emergency line is in no way connected to the Police Department, if you have a medical emergency or an emergency police matter please call 911.

Again, if this is a TOWN SERVICES EMERGENCY and it is after business hours please call the emergency line.

Water Conservation Tip

Know where your property shut-off valve is. In the event of a leak, knowing the location of your property shut-off valve could save you money on water and water damage repairs. The faster you can turn off the water, the less goes to waste.

Police Department Announcements

We have a certified Child Safety Seat Technician on staff! If you would like to have your child's safety seat checked you can make an appointment at the Police Department between 9am and 4:30pm.

The seat checks are free and may require up to 20 minutes.

Safety Tip

Check your tire pressurescold freezes/thaws will cause a loss of 2-4lbs of pressure.

Visit us on Facebook, Instagram, and Twitter!

Page 1 of 1